
 

Council 
 

5 December 2024 
 

Strengthening of Shadow Cabinet  
 

The purpose of this motion is to ensure that the Council has effective governance 

arrangements through a truly effective Shadow Cabinet.  Effective arrangements in 

this respect supports the on-going resilience of the Council, through ensuring that 

there is capacity across all political groups should a change in political control occur.  

 

Therefore the Council resolves: 

 

 That the Monitoring Officer be requested to review the Local Protocol for 

Shadow Cabinet, and report to the Council meeting on 6 February 2025.  

 

 
Proposer Councillor Cowell 
 
Seconder Councillor Long 

 

Liberal Democrat & Independent Opposition Partnership Notice of 

Motion 


